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The intent of this project is to replace the
existing two-lane bridge on State Road 
(S.R.) 65 over Graham Creek with a 
new two-lane structure.  In addition to 
the bridge replacement, improvements 
include new guardrail, new pavement, 
minor drainage improvements, sodding, 
and placement of new pavement 
markings.  The new bridge will be 
constructed along the existing horizontal 
alignment.  No additional right-of-way is 
anticipated.   Bids for construction are 
scheduled to be received fall 2019. 

During construction, both lanes 
of traffic will be maintained. 

Project Information:

Traffic Impacts: 

State Road (S.R.) 65 over Graham Creek 
Bridge Replacement Project
Bridge # 490018
Franklin County

Existing S.R. 65
Graham Creek Bridge

Financial Project ID:  218764-2-32-01
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The two-lane typical section has the following features:
 • Two twelve foot wide travel lanes in each direction
 • Ten foot shoulders in each direction

Typical Section:
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Phone: Toll-free at (888) 638-0250, ext. 1205
Email: ian.satter@dot.state.fl.us

Follow Us On Twitter @MyFDOT_NWFL

Like us on Facebook at
www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL

www.nwflroads.com

For More Information:

65


